
May 12, 2018

To: The Planning and Zoning Board

The Town Commission

From: Mr. and Mrs. Denton W. Crockett. Jr.

Address: 1611 Indian Rocks Road
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Re: Proposed Rezoning and Preliminary Site Plan Review for the Pelican Golf
Course development

Please be advised that we will be out of town during the hearings on June 4,
June 7, and June 19. We would like you to be aware that we are in favor of
the proposed rezoning of the parcels shown on the map of the notice.

Thank you,

A^-^U

Denton W. Crockett, Jr.
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Mary G. Crockett


